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Completed Work
• Road work will resume in Spring of 2025

• Plowing, sanding, and salting operations took place. 



First off, I want to thank our Clerk-Treasurer Paula Engstrom for 
all your organization, open communication line and tremendous 
efforts with Windemere Township, I greatly appreciate it.

I’m pleased your monthly reviews, and our outside audit report 
found no exceptions with our contracting work in 2024. Although 
it is widely misunderstood, and in some cases intentionally 
misrepresented, we follow Township policies guided by 
Minnesota Contracting law. Also, I regret the recent accusations 
that multiple calls have been blocked or refused. These callers 
were only blocked on the Road Managers personal phone. The 
Township roads phone is as wide open and always on. 

Thank you for your support.



Work in
Process/Scheduled

    

• Township road sign and post replacement is 
scheduled for the Spring of 2025. 

    



Thank you to our professional contactors. Their hard work 
and cooperation is greatly appreciated!

• Kiminski Paving Inc.



Decisions and 
Comments

• Windemere Township contracts under Minnesota Statue 471.345

• All road information and reports are located on The Windemere 
Township website

• Phone: 218-380-1575

• Email: roads@windemeretownship.com

     

 

   

     

 

It’s nice to be important, but it’s more important to be nice.

mailto:roads@windemeretownship.com
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